


placed within our 5 feet setback westwards from our brick wall.
 
I’m also attaching a Site Plan and a Survey of MVHA.  Kindly distribute this objection along with the
attachments to the Committee members and Members of Council.
 
Regretfully I’m not able to attend the hearing due to other pre-arranged commitments on that date
and time, however, one of MVHA Directors, Mirella Mosca, will be speaking on everyone’s behalf.
 
Your consideration to all of the above is appreciated.  As per the attached form Requesting for
Decision A322/22, kindly do so.
 
Ada Ruzza
OLCM
 
Derian Group Property Management Inc.

                     

 

         
                                                                                                                      
This e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, please destroy the message and be
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of it is prohibited.

P Please print responsibly.
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 2022 

 

OCCUPANT/OWNER 

JACKSON ST., MAPLE, ON 

 

Dear Owner(s) 

We are the property managers for Maple Village Homeowners Association (hereinafter referred to as MVHA) located at 
9880 to 9918 Keele Street, backing on to your property on Jackson Street. 

It has ben noticed that construction is taking place at the rear of your primary residence, in which you are building 
extensions, gazebos, sheds and/or planting trees. 

We want to bring to your attention that the west boundaries of Maple Village Homeowners Association extend five (5’) 
feet west from its brick wall; designed in that manner to enable the Association ample space to carry out repairs and 
maintenance of its wall, as required. 

The work that you made and trees you planted extend upon MVHA boundary. 

We request that you honour these boundaries, remove all construction and planted trees infringing on MVHA property 
line. 

Attached is a copy of MVHA survey indicating the extent of its west property line.   

Your co-operation in this matter is anticipated and appreciated. 

Sincerely 

MAPLE VILLAGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

 

Per:  Board of Directors 

Ada Ruzza, Property Manager 










